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Fire Chief Gerald Bennett
Brazos County Precinct 3 Volunteer Fire Department
P. O. Box 5453
Bryun, TX 77805-5453

Dear Chief Bennett and Department Members,

On behalf of our Board, Executive Director, and Federation members, I want to express our deepest sympathy
on the death of your department member, Firefighter William Richard Danes.

The Federation of Fire Chaplains is a network of chaplains from fire departrnents just like yours around the
world dedicated to serving firefighters in time of need. In the death of a brother, we are now doing what we do
best - praying. We are praying that the family of Firefighter Danes and the members of your department will
experience the closeness of God through this difficult time of sorrow.

We pray blessings, comfort, and coping strength to each of you in the days ahead as we mourn with you
together in the loss of your valued colleague.

Your fellow servant.

Federation of Fire Chaplains
Seruing Those Who Serue

Irmea 
'!hn" Burn+

Regions Division Chaplain

303 Palm Street
Colfax. LA 71417

USA

(3La) 627-2s7s
(318) 419-7278 Cell
lachap413@att.net

ww.firechaplains.org

aFlain Jim Bum5,
gions Division Chaplain


